
US 30 AIRPORT ROAD PROJECT AREA (SECTION AIR):  

PUBLIC MEETINGS AND COMMENT PERIOD 
VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING:  THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 14TH AT 6:00 PM  

 VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE TO ACCESS THE VIRTUAL MEETING LINK, 

TO REVIEW THE PROJECT MATERIALS, AND TO PROVIDE INPUT 
 

IN-PERSON PUBLIC MEETING: TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3RD AT 6:00 PM 

     COATESVILLE MOOSE LODGE, 1200 AIRPORT ROAD, COATESVILLE 
 

COMMENT TIME PERIOD:  NOVEMBER 14TH THRU DECEMBER 13TH, 2024 
 

PROJECT WEBSITE:   WWW.US30-CHESCO.COM 

The upcoming public meeting will enable citizens to: 

 Learn about the status and next steps for the Airport Road Project (Section 

AIR); and 

 Provide feedback on the project. 

AIRPORT ROAD PROJECT AREA (SECTION AIR)  

PUBLIC MEETINGS AND COMMENT PERIOD 

US 30 Bypass Reconstruction Program 

The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) invites you to participate in public 

meetings for the Airport Road Project Area in Sadsbury and Valley Townships in Chester County.  

The Airport Road Project Area (Section AIR) is one of a series of projects that will upgrade and 

reconstruct the US 30 Bypass in Chester County.  

 

A virtual public meeting will be hosted online on November 14th, 2024 at 6:00 PM, and the link to 

participate can be found on the project website (www.us30-chesco.com). The project team will 

give a 30-minute presentation to update the public on the status of the project, followed by a 

question and answer period. An in-person meeting will be hosted on December 3rd, 2024 at 6:00 

PM at the Coatesville Moose Lodge, which will be conducted as an open house where citizens will 

have the opportunity to circulate among the subject display boards to receive the same project 

update information and to ask questions of the project team.  

 

Comment forms will be available on the project website and at the in-person meeting to gather 

further public input. The public meeting content will be available on the project website for viewing 

and input from November 14th, 2024 through December 13, 2024.  

 

If you need additional information, please send an email to nkline@bowman.com.   

If you require special accommodations, or  additional 

information, please contact:   

Steven Fellin at (610) 205-6821  


